
    

 

 3rd October 2016 

 

BOOTS OPTICIANS 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Tuesday 18th October, Boots Opticians will be in to school to do 

workshops on ‘eye health awareness’ with children in reception, Y1 and Y2. 

 

One of the workshops involves food tasting to promote healthy foods, 

therefore we need to know if your child has any allergies. 

 

Please indicate on the reply slip below if your child has any food allergies and 

return to school. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

 Child’s name:……………………………………………………………………………………Class:…………………… 

 

Allergy:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

    

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 


